
Kenosha County will be widening shoulders 
and performing drainage work on Highway O 
in the Town of Wheatland in summer 2024. 
The highway will remain open to traffic 
during construction for local access needs.   

Project Construction Period:

June 2024 through

September 2024

 A public information meeting 

is scheduled for 4 to 6 p.m. 

Wednesday, November 15, 

2023, at Wheatland Center 

School, 6606 368th Ave. This 

open house meeting will 

include a brief presentation 

on the project at 4 p.m.

Project details:

 Highway O (368th Ave.)

From: 7500 Block of 368th Ave.

To: 275 feet north of 65th Ct.

 Underground and overhead 

utility work will occur first.

 Shouldering and drainage work 

will follow utility work.

If you have any questions about the 

project, you may contact Kwame 

Amegashitsi at (262) 653-1888

or by email at:

Kwame.Amegashitsi@kenoshacounty.org

WHEN and WHAT
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

Highway O from 7500 block of 368TH Ave. to 
275 feet north of 65th Ct.
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Project Information

Project Contact:

Kwame Amegashitsi
Kenosha County
Phone (262)-653-1888
Kwame.Amegashitsi@
kenoshacounty.org

The project team thanks you for your patienceand  
cooperation throughout this project!

Find us on Facebook at:  
Kenosha County 
Government

Find us online at:  

Kenosha County 

Highways

O


